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Last week we were spotting lots of signs of Spring in the garden. On our Spring walk, we saw lots of buds, blossom, and 

Spring flowers. Perhaps you can spot signs of Spring when you are out and about and see if the children can remember 

some of the vocabulary.  We have talked about spring being a time for babies to be born and have been matching up 

adult animals with their babies. Hopefully they have been picking up names of baby animals we have been talking about. 

This week we will be learning some Spring songs and rhymes and learning more about Easter and traditions.  
 

After the Easter Break, we would like to offer the children the chance to take a books home to share from Nursery. To 

do this the children will need a school bookbag to keep the books in the best condition we can. The bookbags are 

available to order from the school website   https://pmgschoolwear.co.uk/school/woodstockcofeprimaryschool_woo  

 

Thank you for a lovely term and we wish you all a very Happy Easter. 

 

 

Best wishes 

Ellie Green & Kelly McIlroy 
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Can you name anymore baby animals? 


